
From: Simon, Jason
Sent: 1/25/2011 11:48:29 AM
To: Allen, Meredith (/0=PG&E/OU=Corporate/cn=Recipients/cn=MEAe)
Cc: Simon, Sean A. (sean.simon@cpuc.ca.gov)
Bee:
Subject: Data Request for E-3741

Meredith,

See the attached Energy
Division data request for additional information for Advice Letter
(AL) 3741-E, which concerns
PG&E’s request for approval of a
renewable contract with SGS-1. Please call me at
your convenience if you have any
questions with respect to the data
request.

Please provide a detailed response to 
the questions below by Tuesday,
February 1, 2011. Any questions related to the data 
request should be directed to Jason Simon at 
415-703-5906; iason.simon@cpuc.ca.gov, 
or Sean Simon at 415-703-3791; svn@cpuc.ca.gov.

Thanks

Jason

Jason Simon

Energy Division,
Renewables Portfolio /standard Team
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